ASPIRE ALL SAINTS

ACADEMY

ADMIN/dgr

13" December 2019
Dear Parent/Carer
Christmas Dinner 2019

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We
are looking forward to the celebrations of Christmas and remembering the hope that Christ brought into the

world.

As part of our celebrations we are pleased to be offering all students a Christmas Dinner; traditional roast turkey
and trimmings or a vegetarian puff pastry parcel filled with roasted root vegetables, on Thursday 19th December
for the normal meal price of £2.40. All meals will need to be pre-ordered and students who pay for their lunches
will need to send in the £2.40 with the reply slip. For students who receive free school meals, the £2.40 will be
deducted from their account first thing in the morning on 19" December. This means that they will not be able to
buy any other food or drink during morning break with their free school meal allowance and should bring money
or a snack from home if they wish to do so.

Should you wish your child/ren to have a Christmas Dinner please complete and return the reply slip to Student
Reception by Wednesday 18" December. Any slips returned after this date will not be guaranteed a meal.

Yours faithfully

Denise Greenhood
Academy Services Manager

Please return to Student Reception no later than Wednesday 18th December

Student’s Name Tutor Group

I 1 wish my child to have a Christmas Dinner on Thursday 19th December and enclose £2.40

OR
O 1 wish my child to have a Christmas Dinner on Thursday 19th December and am entitled to free school

meals

I | wish to order a traditional turkey meal

OR
0 1 wish to order a puff pastry parcel filled with roasted root vegetables vegetarian option

Signed Parent/Carer Date
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